
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org'jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org

Date: 3/1/2013 4:34:32 PM
Subject: Re: Proposed Amendment to S 291 (First Steps)

I'm fine with you sharing it with them. We hadn't really thought about how Wednesday would play out yet at this 
point - we thought we'd give Sen. Fair a chance to take a look at it and then see how he'd like to proceed. Thanks.


CLS


 

From: Joe Waters [mailto:jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org] 

Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 03:27 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: RE: Proposed Amendment to S 291 (First Steps) 

 

Thank you, Christian. And, Iâ€™m especially thankful to you and Governor Haley for including ICS in this conversation.
 
May I share this draft amendment with our three original authors in the House (Allison, Erickson, and J. Smith)? They 
will be a part of our discussions over the weekend with Senator Fair.
 
For clarification, is a member of the Governorâ€™s legislative affairs team planning to present this at the K-12 
subcommittee meeting on Wednesday morning? We were working with staff on a technical amendment from Sen. 
Fair to clear up some typos, terminology, and citations, and it would be helpful to know what your next steps will be 
so that we can get back with you in the beginning of the week to share our amendment and thoughts on this 
document.
 
Thanks-
 
 
 
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 3:09 PM

To: Joe Waters

Subject: Proposed Amendment to S 291 (First Steps)
 
Joe,
 
                The proposed amendment is attached.  I commented it pretty extensively, so that should help to explain 
what weâ€™re proposing to tweak and why.  We just sent it to Sen. Fair a few minutes ago, since it would be an 
amendment to his bill.  I let him know via our legislative affairs team that I was also going to share it with you.  
Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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